Subject: Revised .INFO Abusive Domain Use Policy

Date: Thursday, July 31, 2008 7:24 AM

From: Scott Hemphill <shemphill@afilias.info>

Reply-To: <shemphill@afilias.info>

To: Patrick Jones <patrick.jones@icann.org>, Craig Schwartz <craig.schwartz@icann.org>

Cc: Kurt Pritz < kurt.pritz@icann.org>

Dear Patrick and Craig:

As I discussed with Craig earlier today, Afilias has been in continued consultation with the Registrars Constituency regarding the .INFO Abusive Domain Use Policy. As a result of those consultations, Afilias would like to amend the policy as approved by ICANN last month. Attached are clean and marked copies of the revised policy. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Scott

M. Scott Hemphill VP & General Counsel Afilias Limited